
 

 

Friday 26th February 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
CODA Re-Opening plans – week commencing Monday 8th 2021.  
 
I hope that you are keeping safe and well.  My staff and I are extremely excited about welcoming all students back to 
school and continuing with our vision of improving the life chances of all students. 
 
There are a number of important pieces of information that parents will need to know before their child can return to 
school.  Therefore, I have included a copy of our March Re-Opening plans document that you will need to familiarise 
yourself with.  In addition, the link to this information is: https://www.cityofderbyacademy.org/information/covid-19/  
 

The government has also released some updated guidance for parents who are concerned about schools re-opening in 
March 2021.  If you would like to read this document, please follow the link:   
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-
schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak 
 
Before the latest Lockdown, the comparative positive coronavirus cases we had at CODA were very low.  This was 
testament to the virological practices and procedures we had in place at school.  I would like to reassure parents that the 
staff at CODA have again put in place every measure possible to ensure the school community is safe when we re-open.   
 
If you have any question or queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school.   
 
Yours sincerely 

  
Mr P Smith 
Headteacher 
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